
 

 
 

 
February 26, 2024 

 

North Carolina Dental Society 

1600 Evans Road 

Cary, NC 27513 

Attn: Dr. Kenneth Sadler, Interim Executive Director 

 

 

Dear Dr. Sadler, 

 

 I would ask that my name be placed on the ballot for Delegate At Large for the American Dental 

Association in May 2024 at the Annual Session. I have enjoyed serving the members of the Society as a 

Delegate for the past three years and would humbly ask for their vote to continue my role as a Delegate 

At Large. Many opportunities and challenges remain within our profession and within the ADA that I 

wish to help guide and come to fruition. 

 

 My knowledge and experience as a leader in this state has given me keen insight into the 

operation of the ADA House, the council and committee structure and the other delegations in the 

association. I am a past chairman for the Sixteenth District caucus and have formed many wonderful 

working friendships with delegates from other states. I will bring foundational leadership, institutional 

knowledge, and a desire to promote the best possible policies for all dentists through my service as a 

delegate if elected. 

 

 I look forward to continuing my service to the NCDS and to the ADA if I am blessed to be 

elected to another term. I am always available to any member of the Society should they have a specific 

question regarding my past service or with any particular issues that are important to them to be 

represented to the Association for better dentistry for our patients and our profession. 

. 

 

      Sincerely, 

      
      W. Stan Hardesty, DDS 

       

 


